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Schedule 3 to the Minutes of the
June 12, 2017 Parks, Recreation & Cultural
Services Committee meeting of
Richmond City Council held on

Mr. Harold Steves, Chairman Tuesday, June 27, 2017.

Parks, Recreational and Cultural Services Committee
City of Richmond

Dear Mr. Steves:

We are all very pleased to celebrate Canada’s 150" anniversary and, as members of the Richmond /
Steveston community as well as tenants of the Steveston Harbor Authority, we at Canadian Fishing
Company (Canfisco) are doing our part to make sure our facilities are looking their best this summer,
especially during the Steveston Salmon Festival when thousands of residents and visitors will be
walking throughout Steveston.

As you know, the Gulf of Georgia Museum has been working on a major restoration project to renew
their building, including painting the outside of their buildings. We, as neighbors of the Gulf of
Georgia Museum, have been working with the chair and staff at the Steveston Harbor Authority to
repair and repaint the buildings beside the Gulf of Georgia Museum in order to also have its
buildings newly painted. At its own cost, Canfisco will be replacing the signage on the south side of
the building.

On the north side, the mural painted by Murray Signs a number of years ago has taken its toll from
weather over time and needs to be replaced. The theme for this original mural was focused on
Canfisco and its brand ‘Gold Seal'. However, after giving a lot of thought and through discussions
with the Steveston Harbor Authority and others, we decided that we should broaden the theme for
the new mural to emphasize the significance of British Columbia’s Wild Salmon and the important
connections to local commercial fishermen, their boats and affiliated businesses in the community of
Steveston / Richmond.

As per attachment to this letter, the artist's sketch for the proposed mural has been designed and the
total cost for painting the new mural will be approximately $15,000. Therefore, | would like to ask if
you, as Chair of Parks, Recreational and Cultural Services Committee for the City of Richmond
would piease consider jointly sharing in the cost of this mural with Canfisco. Steveston Harbor
Authority will be providing their resources to repair and repaint the buildings, the north side of one of
their buildings which will be used to mount the mural to.

| believe that our joint participation in this project will be an excellent example of the collaboration
between Canfisco, Steveston Harbor Authority and the City of Richmond on projects like this which
emphasizes the importance of our B.C. wild salmon, the local fishermen, their pioneering families
and associated businesses in the Steveston / Richmond community.

Thank you very much for reviewing our request for your support on this worthy project. If you have
any further questions, please contact me at 604-220-8040.

Best regards,
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Dan Nomura
President
Canadian Fishing Company
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